Debra Thomeson

From: Davina Barril <davindin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 7:44 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Alaska Natives Without Land

I am sending this email in support of Alaska Natives Without Land. I am imploring that the Assembly
supports Alaska Natives Without Land, too! I have other family members who still live in Petersburg. I
was born in Petersburg in 1967, as was my sister, Valorie F. Axson, and my mother, Lavina Axson, and my
father, Leonard F. Hallingstad. My father Leonard Hallingstad was the youngest child to my
grandmother, Amy Phillips Hallingstad. She lived in Petersburg until her death in 1973. She fought for
many decades to push for Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act, and it would be the final closure to
ANSCA.

Sincerely,

Davina Barril
206.568.7616
davindin@gmail.com



